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The California Energy Commission has drafted the attached DRAFT Program 
Opportunity Notice (PON).  This is a DRAFT; applications are NOT being accepted at 
this time.  It can be found at   http://www.energy.ca.gov/altfuels/ 
 
This DRAFT PON does not include all the attachments that would be in an actual 
solicitation.  Only Attachments 1 and 11 are included.  The Energy Commission is not 
seeking comments on the other attachments.   
 
The Energy Commission held three public workshops throughout California to discuss: 
1) techniques for optimizing hydrogen station locations; 2) technical hydrogen fueling 
station performance; and 3) the future hydrogen fueling solicitation.    
 
Written comments on this DRAFT PON should be submitted to the Dockets Unit by 3:00 
p.m. on September 17, 2012. All written comments will become part of the public record 
of this proceeding.  Additionally, written comments may be posted to the Energy 
Commission’s website for the proceeding. 
 
The Energy Commission encourages comments by e-mail.  Please include your name 
and any organization name.   Comments should be in a downloadable, searchable 
format such as Microsoft® Word (.doc) or Adobe® Acrobat® (.pdf).  Please include the 
docket number 12-HYD-1 and indicate “Hydrogen and Transportation-DRAFT 
Solicitation Comment” in the subject line.   Send comments to: 
  

docket@energy.ca.gov 
 

If you prefer, you may send a paper copy of your comments to: 
 

California Energy Commission 
Dockets Office, MS-4 

Re:  Docket No. 12-HYD-1 
1516 Ninth Street  

Sacramento, CA  95814-5512 
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